
RICHARD N. EDWARDS 
709 MURDOCK ROAD 

BALTIMORE 12, MARYLAND 
 

April 24, ’46 
Mr. Gilbert Malcolm 
 Dickinson College 
 Carlisle, Pa. 
  
 My dear Malcolm; - With my alum-ni dues I am enclosing a most interesting [indiscernible] for 
the College- a letter written just a hundred years ago by my old professor in Bible, Dr. Henry M. Harman, 
to his father, when Dr. Harman was a freshman in the college, or rather a sophomore.  The letter was 
given me some years ago by a Presbyterian Minister who had acquired it [indiscernible] some family 
relationships to the Har-mans.  He thought I would value it more than he, and I have really treasured it.  
 As you will observe, it reveals the old doctor’s early interest in language + great literature.  
 I was a member of Dr. Harman’s last Junior class- he teaching only Upper Classmen.  He retired 
in June, 1896 and Bishop Richardson and my father John were among his graduates that year.  
 I would like Bishop Richard-son to see the old professor’s letter when he comes for your 
com-mencement in June.  The old paper looked quite disreputable, but Ms. Edwards has done the good 
job with Scotch Tape.  

Yours for Old Dickinson, 
Richard N. Edwards  

 


